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To: EACO Members and Stakeholders

Dear Members and Stakeholders,

RE: Digital Migration Policy and Licensing Training Workshop starting from
2" to 4™ June 2014 in Bujumbura, Burundi and Satellite Communications
Technologies, Policy and Regulation Training Workshop starting from 5" to 6"
June 2014 in Bujumbura, Burundi

Reference is made to the previous invitation letter sent to you to attend the Digital
Migration Policy and Licensing Training Workshop starting from 2" to 4™ June 2014 in
Bujumbura, Burundi and Satellite Communications Technologies, Policy and Regulation
Training Workshop starting from 5™ to 6™ June 2014 in Bujumbura, Burundi.

This serves to inform you that due to the conflicting programme, the above
mentioned training has been postponed to 7™ -11" July 2014 at the same venue (i.e.

Burundi). The outline and the programme of the courses remain the same.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to you and thank you for your
understanding.

Yours Sincerely, ‘m-r I —

Hodge Semakula '~
Executive Secretary/CEO
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